CHETEK-WEYERHAEUSER AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

Committee of the Whole Meeting January, 11, 2016

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. by President Carri Traczyk.

Roll Call
Bonczyk, Haselhuhn, Lentz, Reisner, Traczyk and Springer were present. Goulette was absent.

Others Present:
Larry Zeman, Mark Johnson, Ceil Marc, Kayla Davis, Brian Chuchwar, Wendy Weaver, Linda Zeman, Carl Cooley (The
Chetek Alert)

Motion by Haselhuhn, seconded by Bonczyk to approve the agenda. Motion carried.

The Board received an update on Standards Based Grading and how it has evolved at the elementary level and the secondary
level.

Roselawn- Teachers moved to Standards Based grading because the old grading system and report cards didn’t align with the
standards or the learning targets. Students have become a part of the grading system and they can easily communicate to a
teacher their level of understanding the content.

MS/HS- The Standards Based Grading states what students should know and students are provided with feedback on those
skills. The grading scale is moving towards a four point scale to measure proficiency instead of a letter grade. There are
teachers piloting the new grading system this school year with full implementation to take place by September 2016.

Motion by Springer, seconded by Bonczyk to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 6:57 p.m.

Natalie Springer, Clerk



